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‘74t: National Conference and Training of the Philippine
Home Economics Association (PHEA)

The Philippine Home Economics Association (PHEA) is inviting interested
DepEd-CAR teaching and non-teaching personnel to participate in the 74th National
Conference and Training to be conducted at Punta Villa Resort, Villa Arevalo
District, Iloilo City on October 20-22, 2023.

The participant’s registration fee of Php 5,990.00 will cover the
accommodation, food, convention kits and other incidental expenses.

In this regard, this Office requests all the Schools Division Offices (SDOs) to
disseminate the said invitation. Participation of the interested participants is
personal and on a voluntary basis and shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-
classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting Measures
to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith”.

Attached is the Request for a DepEd Regional Advisory for the said activity.

For inquiries, please visit the organization through:
https://www.facebook.com /PHEA1948.
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July 18, 2023

Dir. ESTELA L. CARINO
Regional Director
Cordillera Administrative Region

Dear RD CARINO:

With the theme, “Integrating Home Economics Knowledge and Skills
Towards the New Wave of Industrial Revolution.”, the Philippine Home
Economics Association (PHEA) will hold its 74ath National Conference and
Training on October 20-22, 2023 at Punta Villa Resort, Villa Arevalo
District, Hoilo City.

This National Conference and Training aims to:

1. Provide the participants with a comprehensive and in-depth
information on the curricula for Edukasyong Pantahanan at
Pangkabuhayan (EPP), Technology and Livelihood Education (TLE)
and Technology and Livelihood Education (TVL) Track under the
Expanded Basic Education Program (EBEP);

2. Enhance their work competencies and entrepreneurial skills
through the conduct of workshops related to SHS TVL track; and

3. Develop their interest and active participation in conducting
research in Home Economics and related disciplines.

The participant’s registration fee of Php 5,990.00 will cover for their
accommodation, food, convention kits and other incidental expenses.

Relative to the aforementioned, we would like to request your good
office to send your delegation at the abovementioned educational
undertaking. Should you wish to know more of our activity, you may visit
us at https://www.facebook.com/PHEA1948.

Thank you for giving this matter your affirmative response.

Sincerely,

Mr. ALB| ROSARDA
PHEA P, nt



